
Items that bear these symbols and/or markings could be 

encountered in a solid waste receptacle.  If encountered, the 

custodial staff should not service the trash receptacle but notify 

custodial supervisor immediately for appropriate action. 



Items depicted below, could be encountered by custodial 

services and should not be considered solid waste.  These items 

should not be removed by custodial staff and if encountered 

within a solid waste receptacle, the custodial staff should notify 

custodial supervisor for appropriate action. 




